
 

Date: Monday, May 22, 2018 

To: MPAC Members and Alternates 

From: MPAC Nominating Committee  

Subject: Proposed MPAC 2nd Vice Chair  

 
The Metro Policy Advisory Committee’s (MPAC) 2nd Vice Chair position is currently vacant. A 
nominating committee was convened to fill this vacancy comprised of 1st Vice Chair Larry Morgan, 
Mayor Mark Gamba, and Mayor Peter Truax. 
 
The nominating committee has proposed that Commissioner Martha Schrader, representing 
Clackamas County, fill the vacancy.  
 
The nomination will be reviewed and voted on at the MPAC meeting on May 23.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Mayor Mark Gamba, City of Milwaukie 
Councilor Larry Morgan, City of Troutdale, MPAC 1st Vice Chair 
Mayor Peter Truax, City of Forest Grove 

 
 


